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English Newsletter, No. 903, 18th June, 2019
Kibbutz Yizreel

Translated by Arnie, edited and typed by Rahel

Excerpts from “B’Yizreel” No. 1903
Mazal tov to Anat Fryman, on the birth of her granddaughter, and to Shai and Oz\ Tomer; a sister for Eyal, Ya'ara, Liam and Romi.  Mazal tov to both families.

Thanks:

Shavuot: 

· Yitzchak Shechter – responsible for the festive meal
· Damian Chickoral; the sound man

· Alon Reuven for the lighting

· Tal Darom and Eran Shkolnik for their assistance well into the night

· Sigal Hadar and the kolbo

· The Shnat Sherut chaverim for assisting

· Aviva Beutler, who organized the meal

· All those who helped with the coffee shop

· Adi Elan for the programme and the songs

· Ron Cohen and Shlomo Cohen for the ceremony
· Ruth Mor for organizing the cultural programme, at the last minute

· To all those who 'shlepped' , helped and lifted the equipment

Michal Sadur, Hamutal Assaf, Evyatar Assaf, Yotam Assaf, Aviva Beutler, Uri Gilad, Doran Kagan, Yishai Levi, Limor Karat, Omri Zelas, Paul Zelas, Shani Baor, Sarit Leviv, Matan Elul.
Pilates on Yizreel:

Those wishing to join – contact Shani Baor; on Mondays and Wednesdays, from 18.00 – 20.00

Clinic News:

Clinic for urgent eye treatment;  HaEmek Hospital; no need for a booking or "Tofes 17"; on the third floor; open Sunday – Thursday, 15.30 – 18.30; take magnetic card.  Information:  04 6495720
Bereavement Committee:

Sigal Perling (head), Musli Arieli, Yitzchak Peleg, Galia Shemi, Rotem Hillel, Naama Baum, Amit Beutler, Dotan Savir.

Positions Needed:
1. Members for the Dog Committee

2. Chairperson for the General Meeting and Economic Council

3. Building Manager

Contact one of the Committee members:  Nofar Brin Dolinko, Adi Laviv, Peter Pezaro, Ori Eylon Brustein, Amir Darom, Shimrit Tzfadia
English is Fun   -   with Rahel
AMAZING COINCIDENCES:
I DO – I THINK

A woman in Kissimmee, Florida, should have no trouble remembering her new husband's name.  But following a bizarre chain of coincidences surrounding the couple's wedding, she might have trouble remembering what he looked like.
Ronald Legendre married his girlfriend, Hope, in August, 1995.  The best man, who wasn't related to the groom in any way, was also named Ronald Legendre.  And the ceremony was performed by someone who was not connected to either man – Judge Ronald Legendre.

HER NAME IS MY NAME, TOO

A computer mix-up that gave two American women the same social security number, was responsible for highlighting a further series of incredible coincidences.  Patricia Kern of Colorado and Patricia di Biasi of Oregon, were brought together by the blunder.
The women discovered they had both been born Patricia Ann Campbell with fathers called Robert.  They were born on the same date too, March 13, 1941.  Both Patricias married military men in 1959, within eleven days of one another, and had children aged 19 and 21.  They also shared an interest in painting with oils, had studied cosmetics and worked as bookkeepers.

AND HER NAME IS MY NAME TOO

Mother of two, Michelle Samways, was caught up in a spot of trouble, with mother of two, Michelle Samways.  The two women moved into numbers 5 and 6 Longstone Close, Portland, England, in October 1994 and hardly a day goes by without a mix-up of some kind.  They discovered that they share the same name only when they entered a raffle at a toddlers' group.  

The two Michelles, aged 27 and 28, were both named after the 1965 Beatles' song.  They are the same height and build, and have similar hair colour.
BABIES KEEP FALLING ON MY HEAD

Joseph Figlock was passing an apartment block in Detroit in 1975, when he was knocked unconscious.  A baby had fallen fourteen stories and landed on him.  Both survived.

One year later, Figlock was passing the same apartment block – and once again he was hit by a falling child…. and survived.

OOPS
British education officials were red-faced Friday, after having to scrap 48,000 literacy posters sent to teachers with two glaring spelling mistakes.  It should not have happened.  
The Department of Education failed to notice that 'vocabulary' was misspelled 'vocabluary' and that pupils were being urged to learn about writing 'though' their own work instead of 'through' it.  The posters have been reprinted and sent to schools with letters blaming the blunders on the proofreaders.






………..MORE NEXT WEEK
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